
Saco Community Garden 

Covid-19 Safety Practices 

 

All Gardeners must read and follow these rules. Failure to follow these rules may lead to 

the City closing the garden. 

 

1. DO NOT enter the garden if you have any COVID-19 symptoms or have had contact 

with a person infected with COVID-19, or feel sick. Follow Maine CDC guidelines about 

quarantines. 

 

2. Wash your hands when you enter the garden and wash your hands when you leave the 

garden. Use the wash station or your own alcohol wipes or hand sanitizer. 

 

3. Keep at least 6 feet distant from non-household members, unless you wear a mask. 

 

4. If you can, bring your own tools.  

 

5. The Volunteer Book has been removed from the shed. Report volunteer hours via email 

to sacocommunitygarden@gmail.com with your name, plot number, date, time spent and 

task description. Joel Hersom will tabulate volunteer hours completed. 

 

6. These precautions should succeed if all gardeners practice them. The community garden 

should be a safe and healthy place for everyone during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Ultimately, we are each responsible for our own safety. As time goes on, the SCG 

Steering Committee or the City may adjust these safety rules for improvements. 

 

7. If you have questions please contact the Saco Community Garden Steering Committee at 

sacocommunitygarden@gmail.com or call Peg Mills at 283-1025.  

 

 

Approved by SCG Steering Committee 5/11/21 
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